
 

It seems like only last week I was watching students returning for the 2017 

School Year and now the term is almost over. 

Many things have happened in this time, some very exciting and others 

the cause of great sadness. As always the staff and students, with your  

support, have managed to work through all situations whilst maintaining 

very good levels of student achievement. It is very pleasing to wander  

into classrooms and see all students actively engaged in a huge variety of 

valuable learning experiences. The staff are continually investigating new 

ways to ensure all studentõs individual needs are catered for with  

motivational and challenging activities. 

The plans for our new school are progressing well, with a planned start 

date of August 2017. We are currently at the Design Development stage 

and anyone wishing to see the drawings can do so in the Office. We are 

planning to have a community meeting early in Term 2 to fully inform all 

involved of final Warracknabeal Education Precinct design and timelines. 

 

I wish you all a safe and stress free holiday period and see you all next 

term. 

Peter 

Dates to  

remember; 

March 

Friday 31st 

End of Term 1 

2.15 dismissal 

April  

Tuesday 18th 

First day of Term 2 

Tuesday 25th 

ANZAC Day 

Public Holiday 

Principalõs Report 

We have attached a brochure that begins to explain the NDIS ð  

National Disability Insurance Scheme. The NDIS is being rolled out 

across the Yarriambiack Shire as of October 1, 2017 and the Buloke Shire 

as of January 1st, 2019. Whilst the scheme itself has little effect on  

services currently provided by the Department of Education and  

Training many of you already, or would like to, access other allied 

health services which can be funded under the NDIS through a variety 

of service providers.  

A great website to visit is  https://www.ndis.gov.au/

participants/planning-process.html for more  

information or call in and see me for other booklets 

to explain things. 
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Group 4                

This term we have been busy with many projects.  Group 4 have been learning to 

play golf on the Woodbine oval and putting their skill to practise at the  

Warracknabeal Golf Club each Thursday morning.  We have been hard at work 

making a wooden spatula using rasps and sandpaper.  Finally, Group 4 explored 

the history of multiculturalism in Australia as part of a Harmony Day activity where 

students furthered their mapping skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Middle School 
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Senior School 

On Tuesday the 7
th
 of March, Group 4 and 5 went to the Longerenong Field Days. 

We left school at 9.30am and arrived at 10.15am. There were a lot of cars and 

people there. We saw tractors, businesses, activities, shops, things on show and of 

course the food stands. One of the displays we attended was the Motocross FMX 

Stunt show where there was a guy who showed us some tricks. He had two giant 

ramps and there were two tractors in the middle. We also observed a Cooking and 

Food show were they were showing people how to cook good food; it smelled 

delicious. We saw a car simulator in a small tent which was running on an Xbox 

one. There were display statues of people and animals made out of old nuts and 

bolts and stuff you would find at a farm. There was a shop with lots of cool things 

to look at. I found the same speakers I have at home. We watched the snake dis-

play which gave us more of an insight to how snakes can be helpful to farmers. Af-

ter 4 hours at the Field Days we started to head back to the bus and got home at 

2.30pm. We had a great time! 

 

Kai Patrick Hoye (Group 5) 
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Junior School 

The students in Group 2 made and decorated Easter cupcakes and cards for their 

friends on their Meals on Wheels round.  It was a lovely way to finish this term 

of Community Involvement and the special deliveries were much appreciated.  

We look forward to being involved again in Term 4.  
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Easter Bunny Cupcakes  
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